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Tidewater has completed additional ARO work in December 2021 as outlined in the spreadsheet 

titled “TWM December 2021 Abandonment Work”. 

In addition, Tidewater has secured additional BC DSRP funding from Round 2 and therefore has 

been awarded $900,000 in environmental funding and $500,000 in well abandonment and 

decommissioning funding. 

 


